
FMYSA – Closed Board Meeting 

January 17, 2023 

Attendees: Jeff Nelson, Kevin Westdyk, Jack Fultz, Craig Brown, Scott Bryson, Bryan Jacobs 

Not in Attendance: Kevin Roberson 

 

Open 7:00pm 

 

Incoming Board Members and the transition to each position: 

Tommy White – For Vice President of Rec Softball to replace Bryan Jacobs 

James Brown – For Vice President of Rec Baseball to replace Craig Brown 

Chappell – For Vice President of Select Baseball to replace Scott Bryson 

New Directors: 

Blake Bradley - Director of TEBA and Director of Tryouts 

Hunter Cook – Premier Director 

USA Baseball: 

FMYSA signed a contact with them in 2021 for background checks for our coaches.  The new change is 

coaches must take an abuse awareness and background check yearly.    This was due to new laws being 

passed for the protection of children.   

Protected Rosters: 

Discussion on how many players a coach can protect in rec baseball.  3?  4?  Too many “top-heavy” 

dominant teams, but equalizing the teams give the kids a chance to experience different coaching.  

Possibly shrinking roster size for younger teams.   

Spring / Summer 2023 Calendar: 

Will be updated on the coaches’ corner outlining all important dates 

Master planning calendar outlines blackout dates and will be presented to the Town of Flower Mound 

on Monday, 1/23/23. 

2022 Year-end Financial Presentation 

 

Close 8:17pm 

 



 

 


